Electronically Filed in TPUC Docket Room on October 20, 2021 at 8:46 a.m.

From: John Hutton

To: Ectory R. Lawless

Subject: Fw: Docket No. 19-00067 Point Broadband
Date: Wednesday, October 20, 2021 8:45:40 AM
GM Tory,

Will you please file this email in 19-00067?

Thanks,
John

From: John Hutton <John.Hutton@tn.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, October 13, 2021 3:39 PM

To: Terri Firestein <tfireccg@myactv.net>

Cc: David Foster <David.Foster@tn.gov>; Jerry Kettles <Jerry.Kettles@tn.gov>; Ryan McGehee
<Ryan.McGehee@tn.gov>; Ectory R. Lawless <Ectory.R.Lawless@tn.gov>

Subject: Docket No. 19-00067 Point Broadband

Hello Terri,

The Tennessee Public Utility Commission received your filing on behalf of Point Broadband
Fiber Holding, LLC ("Point"), however, it should be in the form of an Amendment to the
original certificate, rather than a notice. Additionally, a fee must be submitted with the
application for amendment. Please review TN Code Annotated 7-59-305(b)(2) for the amount
to send.

You may want to look at 7-59-311 concerning the low-income requirements, as well as the
other time restrictions. (In light of these constraints, it is sometimes appropriate, when serving
counties to say, "portions of XYZ County".)

Look at Docket No. 11-00208 (filing dated 8/28/19) for a good example to use for your
application. It is like your original certificate filing, using an affidavit, etc.

Please contact me for further assistance, if needed.

Thanks,

John

Tennessee Public Utility Commission
John.hutton@tn.gov

615-419-3982
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